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January 7, 2008

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk
City of Ann Arbor

100 North Fifth Avenue

P.O. Box 8647

Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Ms. Beaudry and City Council Members:

Thank you for contacting me to share a copy of your resolution
outlining your concerns regarding Comcast Cablevision’s proposal to relocate
the channel lineup and location of the public, educational and government
access channels.

To help address your concerns regarding these proposed changes I
have taken the liberty of forwarding your information to Commissioner
Orjiakor N. Isiogu, Chairman of the Michigan Public Service Commission
(MPSC) for their careful review and consideration. As you may know, the
MPSC has the responsibility of providing Michigan communities with
assistance with matters dealing with safe and reliable transportation,
telecommunication and energy services at reasonable prices. I have asked
them to look into your inquiry and to report their findings directly to you.

I am committed to making state government work effectively, both for
Michigan’s citizens and our local units of government. Together we can
make our Great Lake’s state greater still.
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